11/12/2024 Dear Salvadori’s pheasant fancier,

You are receiving this letter / email because you previously participated in the annual count of the
Salvadori pheasants, lophura inornata. If you know a fellow breeder of the Salvadori pheasants, do not
hesitate to forward this email with the request to participate in the count. Because every bird counts!

The days are getting shorter, the breeding year is coming to an end, so the perfect period to start a
second Salvadori’s inventory and then evaluate it.

During the ECBG meeting in September in Italy we received very few positive signals about the
breeding results. Let us hope that in the long term we will get a better view of the relationships and
possibilities to maintain the population in Europe. For this we obviously need your help!

The 2023 inventory already provided a nice overview of the existing population. See email of
September 20, '24.
As mentioned earlier, the next step is to trace the bloodlines as best as possible.

As an owner, you certainly want to stay informed about breeding results and relationships. In addition,
to preserve the population in Europe, make contacts with colleagues for possible exchanges, etc. May |
kindly request you to participate in the 2024 inventory of this special bird species.

Attached is an overview of Salvadori's as registered in the studbook.
Please check this and supplement, change, etc. when necessary

The following data is important:

* Gender, date of birth, ring number, father's ring number, mother's ring number, breeder.
Please mention in connection with Privacy:

* May your name (not the results!) be displayed within the group: YES / NO

Submitted data will be processed in a pedigree program that you can always request. Results, numbers,
etc. will only be displayed in general figures and not by name!

For your information, your data will never be passed on to third parties! Upon request, data will only
be shared with your permission.

If you have any difficulties entering or have any questions or suggestions, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Kind regards,



